
January 7, 1980 

Mr. John Larry Ray 
P.O. Box 4000 
Springfield, Missouri 65802 

Dear John: 

Today the post office returned some mail I sent you at 
the St. Clair County Jail, claiming "addressee unknown." I 
would think that the St. Clair Jail should have a forwarding 
address for you. 

Enclosed again are the materials I tried to send you 
earlier and my December 27, 1979 letter. 

Sincerely yours, 

Jim Lesar 


